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Tuesday 12th February- Class 4 Bristol Parents 

meeting  

Wednesday 13th Feb- Cross country Wadebridge 

3.30pm ( parents to transport) 

Monday 18th February-Friday 22ndFeb- HALF TERM 

Thursday 7th March- World Book Day 

Tuesday 12th March- Parent Consultation meeting 

5.30pm-6.30pm. 

Tuesday 19th March- Warbstow Fun Run- 2pm 

Wednesday 27th March- Whole School Vistas 

Thursday 4th April- END OF TERM 

Friday 5th April- INSET DAY 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Well, that was not the end to the week that we 

expected.  There have been some amazing rescue 

stories.  From the staff, a big thank you to Will 

Kingdon, Jason and Vanessa Bolt and Dan Climo for 

getting staff members home safely.  Thank you to 

all those that offered refuge for any stranded 

parents, children and staff.  I’m sure there are 

many other stories. Thank you to you all. 

 

Mr Ellis Office Hours 

Monday-PM 

Tuesday- All Day 

Thursday- All Day 

Friday- PM 

 

4th Feb 2019 

 

Congratulations to Victoria who had Jessica Lily, a 

baby sister for Isabella in Pre-School, just before 

Christmas.   

 

Also Congratulations to Charlene and Dan on the 

safe arrival of Bobby, a brother for Tamsyn, 

George & Tommy. 

     

Just a reminder, that due to serious allergies within the school, we are a 

nut free school.  

Please ensure packed lunches are free from nut-based products.  For 

example, no Nutella bars, Snickers, M & M’s, Lion bars etc… 

 

 

St Piran’s Special Menu. 

As is tradition we will be having a Pasty day on St 

Piran’s day,  Tuesday 5th March.  The options are 

Steak Pasty or Cheese and Onion Pasty with Hevva 

Cake for desert. 

If your child would like to have lunch on this day 

please let Miss Hicks know your order by Thursday 

14th February. 
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Attendance 

School year to date 96.5% 
This is an increase of 0.1% from last week. 

 

Staffing update. 

We are pleased to let you know that Mrs Sobey is 

feeling a lot better and will be returning to us on a 

phased return on Thursdays and Fridays.  Mrs 

Shepherd will continue her good work on Tuesdays 

and Wednesdays.  All remains the same for 

Mondays when Mr Ellis and Mrs Harvey take the 

class. 

New Staff Member 

 

We would like to welcome Mrs Sarah Richards, who 

joined the staffing team here at Warbstow this week.  

Mrs Richards will be our new Teaching Assistant in 

Class1 every morning and will be taking Class 2 each 

afternoon. 

 

Uniform update 
There is some uniform still available in most 

sizes at the reduced rate. 

Sport t shirt- £3.00  

Polo Shirt- £4.00 (medium and large size £5.00) 

Jumper- £5.00 (medium and large size £6.50) 

           

Recommended Children Apps. 

The two main sites that we can recommend is 

BBC Bitesize and Sumdog. 

 

Of course there are many free apps out there 

available- but these often mean that children are 

subjected to advertising and pop ups.  So, I ask 

parents to share what they know works, and 

what is good, on the Warbstow Parent’s 

Facebook page.   

 

 

Mr Ellis’ Sumdog spelling homework update. 

I seem to have set some 250 words for homework for 

some children! I will set something more achievable 

for this week. 

Many thanks 



 
 
 
 
 

                                    

 

January Photo Competition Winner - Henry Webb 

We had quite a few entries, but this months winner, chosen by Mr Ellis, is Henry Webb. 

 

Garden Club also took a January picture of the Wildlife garden at the front of the school. We will take the same 

picture each month to see the changes. 

Below are the entries for this month, all will be added to the calendar with Henry's picture as the main picture. 

                 

We look forward to February's entries....some snowy ones maybe!!! 

The photo competition is open to anyone in the school, not just garden club. 

Also, this week we have potted up a nice planter donated by Holly Olivey, with a plant propagated, and grown 

by the garden club.  This has been put outside Class 1/2 entrance and we will be adding to it in the spring. 

If you missed garden club this week and you were on the list, I will try to squeeze you into next week’s group. 


